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Wallkill Wellfield Site 
City of Middletown, Orange County, New York 

Liberty Project No. 240331 
March 5, 2025 

 
Liberty Environmental (Liberty) is pleased to provide this status update for the above-referenced 
property located in Middletown, Orange County, New York.  The following activities were 
completed during the month of February 2025: 
 
 Project management and proposal preparation activities were completed associated with 

the disposal of the drummed investigation-derived waste currently staged at the site.  
Liberty was authorized to proceed with the drum disposal on March 3, 2025.   

 Researched property owner contact information for offsite properties with existing and 
proposed monitoring wells in preparation for the mailing of access request letters. 

 
The following activities are planned for the site.  The anticipated completion dates listed below 
are subject to change:  

 
 Disposal of the drummed investigation-derived waste is planned for March 2025. 

 A response to EPA’s comment letter, dated December 17, 2024, was prepared and 
submitted for review and comment.  The response letter proposed several action items 
including the installation of additional delineation monitoring wells, groundwater 
sampling for natural attenuation parameters, soil remedy confirmation sampling and a plan 
for monitoring well maintenance.  Scheduling of the action items proposed in the response 
letter will be scheduled following EPA’s review and comment. 

 
If you have any questions concerning the information presented above or the site in general, please 
do not hesitate to contact our office.  We may be reached at (800) 305-6019. 
 


